
 
OTP BANK Plc. 

 
 
 

Dear Customer! 
 
 
 
We hereby kindly inform you that, differently from our previous announcements, our Bank 
obliges the use of the ViCA application on the Electra Terminal channel as of 14 
September 2019 only for users having (also) a retail bank account. 
 
An SMS containing the code required for the registration of the ViCA application will be 
sent to the telephone number already notified to the Bank only to users who manage a 
retail bank account at the Electra Terminal. 
 
Users managing only corporate bank accounts may continue to use the Electra 
Terminal with the current authentication method. 
 
This measure is temporary for users who only manage corporate bank accounts. Phone 
number notification to the Bank is a prerequisite for ViCA identification. 
 

Please pay close attention to the bank messages sent to the Electra Terminal regarding the 
ViCA application. 
 
Thank you for your understanding! 
 
 
Budapest, September 13, 2019 
 
 
Sincerely: 
 
OTP Bank Plc. 
 
 
OTP Bank Nyrt. 
Postacím: 1876 Budapest 
Internet: www.otpbank.hu 
 
Társaság székhelye: 
1051 Budapest, Nádor utca 16. 
Fővárosi Törvényszék Cégbírósága: 
10-01-041585 

http://www.otpbank.hu/

